
HAMPTON PLACE  
Second Annual   

GRADUATION CAR PARADE 

Calling all neighbors! 
 Come out and line the streets to support our 

grads! 

 When: Saturday, May 29 

Time:  11:00 AM 

Location: Hampton Place Subdivision 

Honoring: All neighborhood graduating students 

                    (pre-k through college)  

Congratulations to all Hampton Place Graduates! The HOA  
would like to recognize all the neighborhood's graduating 
student's accomplishments by inviting them to be part of the 
second annual Neighborhood Graduation Car Parade! All 
students graduating this year from preschool through college 
are included. All students and their families are asked to 
decorate a car and join in the fun. Vehicles will line up at the 
Clubhouse at 10:50 AM.  If you have any questions and to 
RSVP, please contact Stan Krulia at 740-438-1755. 
*Rain-date - Monday, May 31


